LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, NOVEMBER 2020

Hi Folks,
Do the trees seem exceptionally beautiful to you this year as they change colors?  I always thought we had to have a frost for the leaves to turn but they sure are beautiful
Well, this is being written 3 weeks before our national election.  If you have not yet voted, please do!  I will, of course, urge you to vote for those who will protect human life; for those who give more than lip service to their faith belief; to those who inform us of their positions on important issues so that we know how they will govern; for those who have promised to protect human life and have delivered on that promise.
We are still taking reservations for the Movement in Motion bus trip and we have extended the deadline to November 20. Most schools are not coming as a group (schools are not doing field trips due to the Covid restrictions) but many students who would otherwise go with their school group are signing up with friends.  We have fewer buses this year, so don’t get left behind.  Please let your youth ministers know about the reservation extension and invite them to call the office for information, 248-816-1546.
Our Christmas cards are here!! Getting them into the hands of those who want them this year may be a little trickier than usual because many churches are not allowing them to be offered in the gathering spaces or vestibules.  My suggestions are 1) post your contact information and take orders; 2) post our phone number and the flyer in the church paper 248-816-1546, and people can call us.  3)We can mail them (purchaser must pay postage) or we can make arrangements for the purchaser to come and get them.  Feel free to come up with any other creative ideas you may have.  We also have Entertainment books.
Well I guess that is all for now except to wish you all a very Happy Thanksgiving and for you to know how grateful we are to each and every one for your support of LIFESPAN and our efforts. 

Love Life!

Diane, Lynn and Maria

